

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\bowtie}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

☆

Remember to check out our website:

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk

To see this newsletter in colour on our website

admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk E-mail:

Tel: 0161-336-2242

The Golden Rules

We are kind and gentle

We are prepared for the school day

★ We work hard

We look after property

We listen to people



Whole School attendance target for this year is 97%

This years attendance so far is 95.1%

Dates for your Diary!

Wednesday 31st January- Year 1-Year 6 Maths Work-

Friday 2nd February - 4D Assembly

Friday 2nd February-Parent Coffee Morning

Monday 5th February- Careers & Aspiration Week

Tuesday 6th February - Years 3 & 4 Talent Auditions

Wednesday 7th February – Years 5 & 6 Talent Auditions

Friday 9th February- Choir Assembly for parents

Wednesday 14th February- Valentines Disco -KS1

Wednesday 14th February – Valentines Disco – KS2 (4.45pm)

Friday 16th February - Excellent Citizen Assembly

Friday 16th February- School Closes for half term

Monday 26th February - School re-opens

Year 5 News

On Friday 19th January, 5W performed a terrific assembly about the Elizabethan age and about people in the Tudor times. We learnt lots of important information about the Elizabethan age and what they did in Tudor times. We also learnt about Queen Elizabeth 1st and her privy council, William Shakespeare doing auditions for his special play 12th night at the Globe Theatre and how Sir Francis Drake sailed around the world. Afterwards, we enjoyed showing off our work to our grown-ups and some tea and toast.

Araj -5W

Year 1 News

A Hoy!

This term pirates have sailed into year 1. Our role play areas have changed into pirate ships with the children acting as the crew, looking for treasure. In geography, the children will learn where pirates travelled by learning the names of the continents and oceans. Also, we will look at the history of the Royal Navy, famous pirates and make comparisons between past and now.







Choir News

Our wonderful Choir performed as part of 'Young

Voices' on Wednesday 24th January with other Tameside Schools. Mrs Mitchell and the Choir have been working very hard and the children had a great time,

Well done Corrie Choir.

Nursery News

The new January starters have settled well into the Nursery We have been acting out the 'Three Little Pigs story' and introducing our maths stories to the children.

We will be exploring the 'Gingerbread Man' story over the coming weeks. If anyone can donate any outgrown underwear age 3-4 years (especially socks and tights) please bring them to the nursery.

Thank you

**** **Corries Got Talent**

We have changed our Corrie Got Talent show to Thursday 22nd March! We hope to see you there!



Cashless School

We are looking into becoming a cashless school, this will mean that all school trips and events can be paid for online using a debit card.

School Meals can be paid for online using the fol-

lowing link https://public.tameside.gov.uk/forms/ f1005PaySchoolMeals559.asp.

As you pay for your child to attend a trip it also gives

☆

☆ ☆

Contacts

Please can you make sure that the school have your up to date contact information. If you need to update any contact info, please speak to Miss Gee or Miss Adams at the office.

> us consent to take your child on the trip reducing paperwork for you and for us! Please come and talk

> > to Mrs McMunn or Mrs Cartledge if you have any concerns about going cashless.

Office Open Hours

Please note that the schools office open hours are 8.30am-4.00pm.

Uniform

We have shower proof fleece jackets available at the special price of £10.00.

Please note we have only limited sizes available.

Message from the Head...

There have been some wonderful class assemblies over the last few weeks, it's so lovely to see all the children full of confidence and sharing their work. Thank you to all the Parents and Grandparents who came along to the assemblies and afterwards back to class. Our maths workshop morning was a great success with lots of parents in classes thinking about maths along with their children. Once again 'Young Voices' was an amazing event for the children in the choir, thank you so much to the staff who gave up their evening to take the children and all the parents who came along to watch and join in.

Its really wet at the moment so please ensure that your child has appropriate footwear for the weather as the playground is often wet when the children are outside.

Mrs Cartledge